
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  Nr. 3/2020-21 
 

 
          11.08.2020 

 
Dear parents 
 

Shortly before the start of school we would like to share some updated practical information: 

 

1. Heat-free 
Due to the current heat wave combined with the obligation to continuously wear mouth-
nose-covering, the Gaesdonck management has decided to end the lessons after the 6th 
hour in the next two days. This means that afternoon lessons for the Upper School will not 
be held on Wednesday, 12.08.2020 and Thursday, 13.08.2020. Day-time Boarding school for 
the day will be held regularly. 

2. Return of books 
Books will be returned from Thursday onwards during the respective subject lessons. The 
students do not need to bring the books tomorrow. 

3. Sportswear 
In order to relieve the changing room situation, we allow our students, in deviation from the 
house and school rules, to come to school in sports clothes on days with sports lessons and 
to bring a change of clothes for the lessons following the sports lessons. 

 

We look forward to seeing our students again tomorrow! 

Best regards 

 
Doris Mann  
Headmistress 
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